
	
	

Town	of	Wallingford,	Connecticut	
ARPA	Application	Review	Committee	
Town	Hall,	45	South	Main	Street	

Wallingford,	CT		06492	
	
	
	
	
	
	

FEBRUARY	20,	2023	MEETING	CANCELLED	
	
	
	
	
	

Whereas	February	20,	2023	is	a	holiday	and	the	Town	Hall	is	closed	on	that	day,	and	the	
Committee	was	not	able	to	make	other	arrangements	for	a	place	to	meet,	the	meeting	scheduled	

for	February	20,	2023	is	cancelled.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Mike	Brodinsky,	Chair	
2/16/23	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	

	
	


